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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MARCH 8-9, 2025 

 

1. This coming Holy Week we will be introducing Reflections on the 
Seven Last Words of Jesus. For this to make it happen, we will be 
needing 7 volunteers, who will be reflecting and sharing, for 5 
minutes, their experiences on their chosen word of Jesus. Whoever 
volunteers will be given materials for the Last Words of Jesus and 
will be guided by Fr. Dante. Kindly fill up the volunteer registration 
after the Mass in the vestibule. The sooner you volunteer, the 

more you will be guided and write your reflection. Thank you. 
 

2. ST. Joseph Catholic Church/Mission San Jose is hosting their Third 
Annual St. Joseph Conference, March 14-15, 2025. A Journey of 
Faith and Renewal as they celebrate the Jubilee Year of 2025. For 
additional information and instructions on how to sign up for this 
conference, please refer to the flyer in the vestibule. 
 

3. (Vigil Mass Only) Please remember that this Sunday, March 9, is 
Daylight Savings Time – spring forward. Don’t forget to advance 

your Analog clocks 1 hour before going to sleep tonight. 
 

4. Thank you to Margarita Serrano, the Altar Flower Sponsor for this 
weekend. Thank you to the Choir, Lectors, Eucharistic Minister, 
Mass Coordinator, Altar Servers, Ushers and Greeters and the Loft 
Team. And thank you all for your attendance. 
 

[Please stand for our St. Callistus Parish Prayer] 

 


